

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"We can do hard things."

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

May 20, 2021

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Thank you to all the parents who volunteered to help out at Field Day. It was an amazing day that was enjoyed by everyone. I would also like to give shout outs to Mrs. Vanore and our HSA for doing such a fantastic job with all of the preparation and planning.

It is hard the believe the end of the year is upon us! Please see below for important upcoming events.

- May 21 Adoration for Bishop Checchio/Litany
- May 21 MAP Testing concludes
- May 22 St. Stan's Family Planting Day 12:00–2:00 PM
- May 22 Pork Loin Dinner
- May 24-26 8th Grade Final Exams
- May 27 11:50 AM Dismissal
- May 28 Bishop's Holiday/School Closed
- May 31 Memorial Day/School Closed
- June 1-3 Final Exams Grades 5-7
- June 4 8th Grade Graduation 7:00 PM

Our Falcon Flyby Fundraiser is still going on and will run until **May 24**. The order form will be sent home today in the white envelope. All proceeds will go towards the backlot repaving project, and it is great way to promote our school! The Sign-Up link for our Food Fest is still posted on our school website.. This is a mandatory two-shift work bond requirement.

We will be having our final Litany on **May 21** in honor of Bishop Checcio for his 5th Anniversary as Shepherd of the Diocese of Metuchen. We will also be celebrating Father Ken's Birthday. Donations for Father Ken should be sent in by **May 27**.

I hope you will come and join us for the Family Planting Day on **May 22** from 12-2 PM. Special thanks to the Jackowski Family for donating flowers and their time to help prepare our front for this Saturday. I would also like to thank the HSA for donating the mulch. I cannot wait to see how beautiful the front of our school is going to look!

Stay safe everyone, and as always you are in my prayers.

Lori Hødder Principal

Warmest regards